
Welcome back! 

We hope you all had an enjoyable Christmas break with your families.  

It is good to see all the children back at school and keen to learn.  

Thank you to everyone who supported our Christmas events. Our Key  
Stage 1 children shared two wonderful performances of ‘The Midwife Crisis’ 
with you and your kind donations raised £216.18 which the children will 
donate it to a Unicef project of their choice.  

Our Christmas Fair was very well supported and we raised a total of 
£603. Thank you to the Friends of Bean for their donation of raffle prizes 
and we hope you  enjoyed buying items that your children had made.  
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Staffing... 

We are pleased to tell you that Mrs Lorimer has joined us as our Family 
Liaison Officer. Mrs Lorimer will be at the gate each morning taking and 
passing on messages to staff. She is looking forward to meeting the    
children and their families.   

Adverse weather… 

In the event of severe weather resulting in hazardous     
conditions, it may be necessary to take the decision to close 
the school. Once a decision has been made, we will notify 
parents of any school closure via Parentmail.  

Information will also be posted on the school website and the 
Kent Closures website www.kentclosures.co.uk 

 

Parentmail… 

A reminder that ALL correspondence is now being sent home electronically. 

Any parent who does not have an active Parentmail account has been sent 
a new link (by text and email) requesting they activiate an account. Please 
do this as soon as possible to ensure you don’t miss any important school 
information 

If you require a printed copy of anything received via 
Parentmail please ask at the office.  


